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2 messages

Pandiyarasan Veluswamy <pandiyarasan@iiitdm.ac.in> Wed, Feb 8, 2023 at 4:52 AM
Cc: Rohini P <rohinip@iiitdm.ac.in>
Bcc: poonks.che@gmail.com

Dear all

Congratulations. You have been selected for the "ONE WEEK HIGH-END WORKSHOP ON WEARABLE INTELLIGENT
DEVICES: NEXT GENERATION TECHNOLOGY" workshop at IIITDM Kancheepuram, Chennai, between 15th Feb 2023
to 22nd Feb 2023.

Kindly send your acknowledgment and confirmation of your participation at your earliest.

Note: Accommodation will be provided within the institute throughout the workshop, and  No TA will be
provided.

Thanks & Regards
Pandiyarasan

*******************************************************************************************************
Dr. Pandiyarasan Veluswamy
Assistant Professor Grade I
Fellow of UNESCO UNISA AFRICA Chair in Nanosciences/Nanotechnology
Fellow of Nanosciences African Network (NANOAFNET)
SMart and Innovative Laboratory for Energy devices (SMILE)
Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering 
School of Interdisciplinary Design and Innovation (SIDI) [Affiliate]
Indian Institute of Information Technology, Design, and Manufacturing  (IIITDM) Kancheepuram
(An Institute of National  Importance established by Govt. of India)
Melakottaiyur, Off Vandalur-Kelambakkam Road,  Chennai - 600 127, India, 
Phone: +91 44 2747 63 78
http://www.iiitdm.ac.in/People/displayProfileFaculty.php?pandiyarasan@iiitdm.ac.in
*******************************************************************************************************

Dr.K Poonkodi <poonks.che@gmail.com> Wed, Feb 8, 2023 at 1:06 PM
To: Pandiyarasan Veluswamy <pandiyarasan@iiitdm.ac.in>

Respected Sir
Thank you very much for selecting me  for the workshop, I am confirming  my participation, Thank you
once again
With regards

Dr.K.POONKODI
Head
Department of Chemistry (PG)
NGM College
Pollachi
9842990353
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